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I'm writing in strong support of SB 78 to reform current rules regarding the size of 

replacement dwellings on farm and forest land.  The current rule has been used to 

allow mansions and estates for the wealthy at the expense of our precious working 

lands. This is placing more strain on the cost to run these lands.  We have to start 

protecting dwindling farm and forest lands from being used for speculation, homes 

and estate purposes.  They never were intended for that and it is ruining areas. 

 

Please pass SB 77 and SB 78 

 

Thanks for your time 

 

Carrie Cooke  

 

 


